
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC LIQUOR HEARING 

 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Commission of the City of 

Hobbs, New Mexico, will hold a public hearing on Monday, September 16, 2019, 

at 6:00 p.m., in the City Commission Chamber at City Hall, First Floor Annex, 

200 East Broadway, Hobbs, New Mexico, for the purpose of considering the 

application for a liquor license as set forth below and to hear any protests and 

objections to the granting thereof.   Protests and objections may be made by any 

interested persons at the time, date and place of hearing.   

 NOTICE TO PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES:   If you have a disability and 

require special assistance to participate in the hearing, please contact Jan 

Fletcher at least three days before the hearing date at (575) 397-9207. 

Liquor License Number:  2584 
Applicant:  Jitter Enterprises, LLC 
D/B/A:   Derrick Lounge and Saxony Steak Room 
Location:   501 North Marland Blvd., Hobbs NM, 88240 
The request is for a Transfer of Ownership of Liquor License No. 2584.  
The license is currently owned by Hobbs Oil Patch Inn, LLC, at 501 North 
Marland Blvd. in Hobbs, New Mexico.                                           ________   
 

 
 DATED this 14th day of August, 2019.  
 
 
 
       /s/ Sam D. Cobb 

SAM D. COBB, Mayor 


